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Dear parents/guardians,  
 
  Due to the current circumstances, we are trying to prevent items from being taken 
home and returned to school frequently, this includes reading books and reading record books. 
Therefore, we would like children to take their reading books home and not return them until 
they are finished. We recommend that children read each school night. As the children will not 
be returning their reading record books, we would like parents to let us know that your child has 
read through seesaw then we are able to continue to monitor your child’s reading. When your 
child has finished their book, they should then return it to school and your child will then receive 
a new reading book.  
 
As always, you support is greatly appreciated. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Miss E.McKay 
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